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Our new Big Question for this term is: 

 

 

Welcome to Term 5! 
 

Today we are celebrating Mr Chambers running the London Marathon on 
Sunday! The children have taken part in a whole school event to see how 
far they can run to encourage Mr Chambers on his adventure this weekend. 
They have also made posters and banners showing their support for him! 
We will give you a full report next week about all of today’s activities and an 
update on Mr Chambers’ achievement. 
 

 
 

Why is our environment special? 
 

Last term’s big question focused on the 
environment.  At the end of term Year 5 
delivered persuasive speeches calling for an 
end to plastic pollution at Bromstone.  
 

Please click on the link below to have a look 
at the wonderful speeches that the children 
have written and delivered: 
 

https://www.bromstoneschool.com/page/
?title=Videos&pid=198 

 

https://www.bromstoneschool.com/page/?title=Videos&pid=198
https://www.bromstoneschool.com/page/?title=Videos&pid=198
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Year 2 trip news 
 

The children loved our recent trip to the Powell Cotton Museum. We took part in 2 
workshops, one focused on drawing and sketching through nature, using pencils and 
chalk to draw different objects including skulls, shells and a range of animals. The 
children loved looking at these from different perspectives, feeling and considering how 
they can create texture in their drawings.  
 
We then moved onto the Museum safari workshop where we heard the tales of Percy 
Powell-Cotton and the journey that he embarked on. We learnt all about the team that 
worked for him as well as how his daughter, Diana, impacted his journey.  
 
The children upheld all of the school values and represented the school very well!  
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Thanet Girls Cricket Academy 
 

 
 

In conjunction with Kent Cricket and the ECB, Margate Cricket Club are running an 8-
week programme providing FREE cricket training for girls aged 8-11 in the Thanet area, 
under the ECB Dynamos Cricket scheme.  
 
The registration link is here: www.ecb.co.uk/play/dynamos-cricket 
The scheme is aimed at promoting cricket to girls, hence the free coaching offer does 
not extend to boys in the area; furthermore, only 24 places are available on the 
programme, so it will be on a “first come, first served” basis. 
 
Please also note that the programme is only for girls aged 8-11. 
 
For more information, please contact Ed Foster using the contact details on the flyer. 
 

http://www.ecb.co.uk/play/dynamos-cricket
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